
Subject: Remove of FairRoot packages from the trunk
Posted by StefanoSpataro on Wed, 17 Dec 2014 14:17:09 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Dear all,
as already discussed in the previous SeeVogh meetings, after the collaboration meeting I plan
to remove from our svn repository the link to the base packages.
This means that for the future, to develop code, you will be forced to use the new git
installation of externals and FairRoot, following the git instructions already present in wiki.
This means that if you will do a "svn update" after the change, your base folders could be
removed from your repository (it depends on your version of the subversion client), and the
code will not be compatible anymore with apr13. For the people doing analysis and using the
release nothing changes.

Be aware. I plan to do the change at the end of this week.
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